Stinson, Judy

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 8:53 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Date for Completion of Conservation Apprentice/Planner Requirements

This email is to correct a date that was discussed at the Area Meetings last week to complete all work toward
conservation apprentice/planner during the Progression Line presentation. The date on the slide for completion
of requirements for conservation apprentice (or to keep a conservation planner designation) was January 1,
2021. That date is not correct. The correct date is January 1, 2022. Sorry for the mistake; this will give another
year to complete the requirements.

Thank youl!
Soil & Water Conservation Program
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider

taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https.//www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




